City of Hebron Estates
Minutes
City Community Center
May 3, 2005
7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Murphy, Duddy, Forshee, Clerk Hurst, Tom Barr of Pioneer News,
and 5 guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve the March 1 28" and April 5™ minutes with no corrections by Comm. Murphy
and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Motion Passed 3/0.

Budget: Motion was made to pay bills by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Murphy; Motion Passed
3/0.

Old Business: Mayor Clark read a letter from the Bullitt County School Board thanking the residents and
council for their time and support for the North Bullitt High/ Hebron Middle School expansion.

Mayor Clark read a letter from the Louisville Water Company (that was mailed to each resident) announcing
that they have begun construction to increase the water pressure for the residents of Hebron Estates.

New Business: Comm. Murphy stated that she received two calls regarding unemptied trash dumpsters.
Mayor Clark replied that Atty. Edison was sending a letter to Rumpke about the missed pick-ups and the
damaged dumpster enclosures.

Comm. Murphy asked if everyone received a newsletter and all but one guest stated yes.

Mayor Clark reminded everyone that the amended and the new fiscal year budget would be voted on at the
next meeting

Mayor Clark stated that Atty Edison would be in touch with the Hebron Cemetery chairperson and the U.S
Post Office regarding moving mailboxes to the opposite side of the street on East Hebron Lane .

A guest notified everyone that he had a problem with identity theft. He explained that a teenager took some
blank checks from his mailbox and cashed them.

Motion was made to adjourn by Comm. Duddy and seconded Comm. Murphy; passed 3/0. Meeting
adjourned 7:45 p.m.




